
	
 

 

September 18, 2022 

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dear CCCFLC Members, 

The countdown has begun, only 6 more Saturdays until we all gather for our 2022 CCCFLC Conference! In honor 
of our 30th Anniversary, we are excited to announce some very special speakers for the keynote portion of the 
conference… but they are a surprise, you will have to attend to find out who they are. 

Speaking of attending, there was a mistake with the pre-registration link in the last newsletter. Because of this 
some people were unable to properly fill out the form. This mistake has been corrected and we ask that, going 
forward, you all use this link, 2022 CCCFLC Conference Pre-Registration Form. - Note, for those who were able to 
register online, your information was saved and you do not need to register again. We apologize for any 
confusion.  

We would like to thank those who have already submitted presentation applications. Please note that the 
deadline for submitting applications is Thursday, 9/29, by 11:59 PM (2022 Presentation Application). Please also 
note that we will not be recording the individual presentations due to a lack of equipment. However, if any 
presenters wish to record their own presentation and have it properly captioned for accessibility requirements, 
we would be happy to share it with our members.  

Information you need to know: 

• Mt. SAC is hosting this year’s conference so there are no registration fees. Thank you Mt. SAC! 
• Mt. SAC has requested that we confirm attendance and ASL interpreter requests well in advance. Therefore, 

we ask that everyone pre-register no later than Saturday, October 8th, by 11:59 PM, including lunch 
preference and any accommodation requests. Thank you. 

• The conference will be in person and held at Mt.SAC on Saturday, October 22nd, from 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM. 
• As per our usual format, there will be a keynote speaker followed by three breakout sessions comprised of 2-

3 presentations each. 
• Each presentation will be 45 minutes (30 minutes of presentation + 15 minutes of discussion/Q&A). 
• The conference will be held in building 77 and parking will be in lot H, in both the faculty and student parking 

spots. (See the Mt.SAC campus map and the image below.) 

o  



We look forward to seeing everyone soon! 

In the spirit of collaboration and mutual support, for any CCCFLC members who would like to 
advertise an organization or event related to teaching foreign languages, this area is now designated 
for sharing such information. Simply email us your links and we will include them in our newsletters. 
Thank you. 

• The Heritage Language Exchange welcomes you to join their LUNES DE LATINIDAD. 

P.S. Feel free to bring any pamphlets or brochures to share at the conference. 

 
-- 
Sincerely, 
The CCCFLC Officers: 
Executive Director, Kurt Kemp 
President, Dave Pardess 
Vice President, Dana Arazi 
Secretary, Adrienne Merlo 
Co-Treasurer, Mary Ellen Eckhardt 
Co-Treasurer, Karen Le Cornet 
Catering Liaison, Lynn Vogel-Zuiderweg 
Social Media & Website Administrator, Denise Cabanel-Bleuer 

__________________________________ 

P. S. If you cannot properly see this newsletter from within this e-mail, you may be able to see it better from this 
online link: https://cccflc.github.io/newsletter/2022-04.pdf  


